
Upper Thames River Conservation Authority 

Embro Dam 

Class Environmental Assessment Continuation 

Notice of Public Information Center #4 

The Upper Thames River Conservation Authority (UTRCA), through their consultant Matrix 

Solutions Inc., is continuing work on the Class Environmental Assessment (EA) for the Embro 

Dam within the Township of Zorra. This work is the continuation of the 2015 Embro Dam Class 

EA. For more information, please visit: www.bit.ly/3QkrmzA   

A fourth Public Information Centre (PIC) is being held to provide information on the project 

background, current project status, and receive public feedback on the proposed alternatives. 

The PIC will be an informal open house with presentation boards; project and UTRCA staff will 

be available to discuss the project with the visitors as they drop in.   

Date/ Time  

Monday, January 30th, 2023, 4 pm to 7 pm 

Location 

Embro Zorra Community Centre (EZCC), Small Hall 

355644 35th Line, Embro, ON N0J 1J0 

The Project Team invites public input and comments which will help inform the planning and 

design of this project. We will also invite expressions of interest from the interested stakeholders 

who would like to participate on the Community Liaison Committee during the EA and 

subsequent design stages. To submit comments, request further information, or to join the 

project mailing list, please contact: 

Sarbjit Singh, E.I.T. 
Water Control Structures Technologist 
UTRCA  
1424 Clarke Road, London, ON N5V 5B9 
Tel: 519 451-2800 ext.245 
singhs@thamesriver.on.ca 

David Charles, P.Eng. 
Supervisor, Water and Erosion Control Structures 
UTRCA  
1424 Clarke Road, London, ON N5V 5B9 
Tel: 519 451-2800 ext.244 
charlesd@thamesriver.on.ca 
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